
Notice to City of Hancock Residents 

 

The City of Hancock is taking applications to fill a vacancy on the City Council due to the resignation of 

Councilor Jim Hainault.   This position is an At Large Councilor seat.  

For more information contact the City Clerk at (906)482-2720 or clerk@cityofhancock.net. 

Interested persons may send a letter of application to the Hancock City Clerk at 399 Quincy Street, 

Hancock, MI  49930 by Monday, September 10
th

 at 5:00 p.m.   

 

Karen Haischer, CMC                                                                                                                                                            

City Clerk 

 

Run in the gazette  August 22, 29 and September 5
th

 

 


